
 

 

 

 

 

End of the year newsletter 

Summer term has flown by and we sadly find ourselves saying goodbye to our “Squirrels”. 
We wish them all good luck in their new learning journey and can‘t wait to see them in their 
new uniforms! As for our Rabbits, we are looking forward to a bright new year in September 
with new friends who will be joining Pre-school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last day of term 
Pre-school will close on Tuesday 22nd July at 3pm. Remember to download your child’s 
journey form the Famly app and return any Pre-school books. 

 

Uniforms 
You can purchase new uniforms from us in September. The next Pre-love uniforms sale will 
be on Wednesday 10th September. We would appreciate if you could donate uniforms and 
return the book bag if your child is leaving Pre-school. 
 

Funded Early Education – Surrey County Council  
Remember to apply or re-apply for your code if you are eligible and forward it to us. As of the 
1st of September 2025, eligible working families will be able to access up to 30 hours of 
funded early education across 38 weeks of the year, from the term after their child turns 9 
months old to start with us from 2 years old. This is increasing from the current 15-hour 
entitlement. 
 
If a family is already accessing the 15-hour working parent entitlement, parents/carers will 
need to reconfirm their code online as normal, prior to 31st August 2025, and their  
entitlement will increase to 30 hours from September 2025. 
If a family is newly eligible, they will need to apply for a code before 31 August 2025 
through the childcare choices website. 

 
Swimming pool     

Remember the pool is available to hire over the summer, follow the link Friends of 
Newdigate School (pta-events.co.uk) 
 

Diary dates for September 2025 
 

Inset days Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th September 
Autumn term 2025 Monday 8th September – Friday 19th December 

 Half term: 27th October – 31st October 

Spring Term 2026 
 

Monday 5th January 2026 – Friday 27th March 2026 
Half term : 16th -20th February 2026 

Summer Term 2026 Monday 13th April – Friday 17th July 2026 
Half term: 25th May 29th May 2026 

 

We wish you a lovely summer 
Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Strudley, Miss Clark, Mrs Walsh 

 

 

End of the year party 
14th & 16th July 

Dress up – Games- Disco 

Parachute- Paddling Pool party 

Party buffet 

 

 

 


